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2010 - 2011 season

      

Hull Savoyards have now commenced rehearsals for the 2010 to 2011 season. We have a
number of concerts scheduled up to Christmas which include a wide range of musical numbers
and in January 2011 we commence rehearsals for a production of Gilbert and Sullivan’s ‘The
Yeomen of the Guard’.

  

  

The scheduled concert dates are as follows;

  

  

25th September 2010     Derringham Bank  Methodist Church. Willerby Road. 

  

                                      HU5 5DT

  

16th October 2010         Brough Methodist Church. 

  

30th October 2010         Christ Church United Reform Church. Kirkella. HU10 7AG

  

10th December 2010     Holy Cross, Carrington Ave., Cottingham. HU16 4DU 

18th December 2010      Tesco. Beverley HU17 9HE
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New members are always welcome and any one interested should call our Secretary on 01482
876918
or join us at rehearsals which are held commencing at 7.30 pm every Thursday evening at
Bricknell  Avenue Methodist  Church. Bricknell Avenue, Hull.
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